
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Panasonic Electric Works 

 Head Office: 629 Central avenue, New Providence, NJ 07974 
 Telephone: (908) 464-3550 
 Fax: (908) 464-5719 

            
                                    October, 2006 
 
 
 

Discontinuation of JE Relay Announced 
 
 
 
Panasonic Electric Works announces the discontinuation of the JE1 Relay: 
 

1. Type:  all JE1 part numbers 
 

2. Schedule:  Last time buy - end of December, 2006 
 

3. Substitute products:  JQ or JS cadmium free parts - Form and Function are equal, but not 
fit.  Data sheets are attached for comparison. 

 
4. Contact customer service for pricing differences. 

 

 
       JE    JQ   JS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
          


